THE BACK PAGE



The Lopez Island Family Resource Center (LIFRC) newsletter. For more information, find us at lifrc.org or call 360.468.4117.

Youth Tutoring for LISD Students

Do you need a little extra help with your schoolwork? Did you know there's a <u>free tutoring program</u> that happens every Monday & Tuesday for grades 4-12!! LIFRC Tutors are partnering with the LISD to give students one-on-one or small group tutoring on academic subjects. Drop-ins welcome!! Join us, Monday 1:30pm-3:30pm & Tuesdays from 6:30pm-8:00pm. To get the link, contact gretchen.tutor@lifrc.org or talk to your teachers.





Outdoor Boys Group (Grades 7, 8, 9)

Odlin Park; Tuesdays from 3:00pm-4:30pm. Due to COVID-19 safety precautions, the size of this group is limited to 8 youth. This program was initially launched to provide small group mentoring for youth enrolled in LIFRC's Mentoring Program, however we have 4 additional slots!!!

Please complete this FORM and we will let you know if there is a slot available.

Pandemic, P-EBT for School Year 2020-21

Great news: Families don't have to apply for the P-EBT Program! If your child is eligible for free or reduced-price school meals, they may automatically qualify. Families should make sure a current mailing address is on file at their school & are encouraged to fill out a school meal application if their child doesn't get free or reduced-price meals already. Eligible families should expect to receive a notice by late March & P-EBT cards will be mailed separately. Please call the LIFRC at 36.468.4117 or P-EBT Contact Center at 833-518-0282.

